

ATTACHMENT 4

SUMMARY OF COMMUNITY DESIGN COMMISSION ACTION

Subject:

Draft Bicycle and Pedestrian Action Plan

Meeting Date:

September 18, 2004

Recommendation:

That the Town Council proceed with implementation of the Draft Bicycle and

Pedestrian Action Plan.

Some Commission member recommended that the Council also considers the following bicycle and pedestrian improvements:

• Provided greater opportunities for pedestrian and bicycle accessibility to the community's elementary and middle schools.

• Improve directional and informational signage for the Town's bikeway network.

• Investigate an alternative to the proposed path improvements in Battle Branch including a bicycle path running adjacent to the north edge of East Franklin Street.

Vote:

10-0

Aye: Mark Broadwell, George Cianciolo, Chris Culbert, Thatcher Freund, Laura King Moore, Charlotte Newby (Chair), Scott Nielson, Scott Radway, Amy Ryan, Jonathan Whitney.

Nay: None

Prepared for:

Gene Poveromo, Staff of for CN

Prepared by: